
  

 

 BHAVAN’S PUBLIC SCHOOL, DOHA- QATAR 

BHPS/CIR.NO.11/2022-23                                                                     Date: 30 /05/2022 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from Bhavans!! 
 
This is to inform that regular Classes for Std. XI will commence on 1st June 2022. Students 
who are provisionally admitted to Std. XI have to report to the School in proper School 
Uniform as per the School timings at 7.00 am.  
 
Class teachers will share the Class timetable and school timings, shortly. 
 
Bhavans extends a hearty welcome to our dear students for the new and final phase of their 
schooling!! 
 
 
  With warm Regards 

 

Principal 


